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A Special Meeting of the Board of Trustees of the Village of Albion was held Friday, August 23, 
2013 at 5:00 PM, at 35 East Bank Street, Albion, New York.

Present were Mayor Dean A Theodorakos, Trustees Fred Miller and Eileen S Banker.

Absent were Trustee Peter Sidari and Kevin P Sheehan.

Also present were the Code Enforcement Officer Ron Vendetti and 5 residents.

Mayor Theodorakos opened the meeting with the pledge of allegiance at 5:03 PM.

FARMERS MARKET
The Board of Trustees discussed the Downtown Farmers Market. Items discussed:

Moving the market to the Main Street Parking Lot instead of not having it at all 
Concerns about the safety and wellbeing of Village residents 
Concerns on how someone would react when having a camera shoved in their face 
How a certain few residents claim they want to fix Albion and how it seems all they want 

to do is destroy it
How the downtown merchants were happy with having the market downtown Sunday 

mornings the merchants had expressed an interest in having it on Thursday nights

Moved by Trustee Banker and seconded by Mayor Theodorakos to discontinue the 
Downtown Farmers Market until next year. Mayor Theodorakos thanked the Code Enforcement 
Officer Ron Vendetti for volunteering his services to help bring business downtown.

CARRIED
3 Ayes ONays

MEETING ADJOURNED
Moved by Trustee Banker and second by Trustee Miller that there being no further business, 
meeting is hereby adjourned at 5:12 PM.

CARRIED
3 Ayes ONays

Respectfully submitted,

LOO
LindaTCBabcock,
Clerk-Treasurer


